
                                       Peace High Family!! 

The first week of school is off to a great start!
Students are settling into their routines,

reconnecting with friends, and engaging with
their teachers and coursework. We're excited for
the year ahead and grateful for your continued

support at home.

This week we provided the students with free
food. Starting next week, we will have our hot

lunch program available.

Peace High Friday Memo
September 5, 2025

Mondays - Kita North
Wednesdays - Subway

Thursdays - Matt’s Pizza

Lunch cards can be purchased through SchoolCash online for 
$70/10 lunches. See Mrs Holmstrom for more infor!

$7/lunch



Just a reminder of our pod procedures

Oct 6 & 9

picture day
More info
to follow!

picture day
More info
to follow!



Brace yourselves for the epic kickoff of 

ELA 30-1 class for our 2026 Grade 12's! 🎉






